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This bill must be opposed as showing children sexually explicit materials is extremely 

harmful to them and quite frankly, seems illegal. Parents have been and always will 

be the decision makers for their children. They alone know what is best for their 

children. The decisions regarding public school textbooks etc. must remain with local 

communities. SB1583 is pushing gender ideology on everyone, and parents, 

regardless of political beliefs do not want this. We must stop inappropriate sexual 

content being shown to children and shutting down this bill is critical.  


